



**Telephone:** (212) 224-6692

**Facsimile:** (212) 750-9152

MARY E. PREHN

Vice President Licensing and Corporate Development

June 17, 1998

Dr. Robert H. Harris President Federal Research Consultants 139 Rte 35 Holmdel, NJ 07733

Dear Dr. Harris:

Thank you for providing the information on ADD 234037. While it seems like a very interesting compound we have made the decision that it is in too early a stage of development for Forest Laboratories.

I am enclosing the Investigator's Brochure that you set us.

Sincerely,

Mary Prehn Mary Prehn

enclosure



